From: Patricia Peyser <patriciap7@mac.com>

Sent 133012021 11:23:27 AM
time:
To: Jeanne. Min@]lacity.org; Milena.Zasadzien@lacity.org; Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org; Daniel.Schneidereit@]lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;

Najeeba.Syeed@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.raman@lacity.org; Ana.Guerrero@lacity.org

Subject: Millenium Project -- Geological trenching today

As you are aware, the Millennium Project appears to have begun trenching on the site.
Our community has been demanding open, transparent and proper trenching by neutral experts not paid by Millennium.
We are writing to request that your offices take immediate action—

Enforce the August 2020 recommendation of LADBS to the Planning Department. ... and ensure that CGS geologists are present
to observe the Millennium trenching, and verify the exploration results.

This is an urgent matter that determines the earthquake safety of thousands of L.A. residents.
Thank you,

Patricia Peyser
Micheal Peyser

627 N. Las Palmas Ave
Los Angeles 90004



